
 
 

MARGARETTA MOBILE HOME PARK CUSTOMERS ONLY! 
 
DATE/TIME: 08/31/2024 @ 9:30 am 
 
As a customer of The York Water Company, you were notified on 08/27/2024 of a potential 
problem with our drinking water and you were advised to boil the water for certain uses or 
use bottled water. We are pleased to report that our testing has indicated that the water 
is safe to consume. 
 
What Happened? 
There was no problem and all tests indicated that the water was always safe to drink. The 
Boil Water Notice was issued as a precaution.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  
 
If you have air or discoloration in your water you should flush the water lines in your house 
to help clear them out. Start with a faucet furthest from your water meter. Run hot water 
through each indoor faucet until you notice a change in water temperature. Remove the 
aerator before flushing kitchen and bathroom sink faucets. Run enough hot water to flush 
the hot water heater. If you have an ice maker, empty the ice tray several times to ensure 
that the line in the ice maker is flushed.  
 
Questions? Contact our Dispatcher at 845-3601 
Preguntas? Llame la Dispatchadra al 845-3601 
 
 
 
 


